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2011 ICSOM Conference, Hyatt Regency Hotel, Dearborn, Michigan

heny.and Local 5 welcome the ICSOM
Mz C@nference at the Hyatt

The Musicians of the Detroit. Sy
delegates, board and guests {0 the 2!
Regency Hotel in Dearboin, Michiganz=i 2007 = )

Located near Ford Mtor Compény ) Headquart‘ $.and Fairlane
Town Center, and:z iniites’ from dewntown Detroit, the. _Hya Regency
provides a variety of. Optzohs for meetmgs and dining: Fairlange Town. Center, a
short walk fromi:the hotel,’has numetgus restaurants for casual dsmng,xas well as
all the major;department stores :

held at hrstoriq Ofchestra Hall:
1919, Orchestﬁa Hall lS a‘ecogmze&t

importantly to the musiCtans, spacmus dreSS n
to the stage, and a comfortable- musmzans io e _T__here will be a tour of the hall,
followed by a buffet dinner and cash bai: =

After the difficult six-month strike, the musicians of the Detroit Symphony
are back to work performing concerts for our devoted audience. The
unprecedented suppaort from our colleagues in the U.S. and Canada helped to
give us the strength to reach a settlement.

However, musicians across the country are dismayed with the continued
attack on many orchestras: Philadelphia, Syracuse, New Mexico, and Louisviile.
Managements now openly invoke Chapter 7 or Chaplter 11 bankrupicies,
threatening to impose radical changes in pay and pensions, or simply shutting
down orchestras and leaving musicians and their audiences without jobs and
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music. Many orchestras are in negotiations as well, and are facing potentially
difficult bargaining. And yet, there are many more orchestras that are setting
attendance records, performing exciting programs to full concert halls, and
reaching out to underserved areas with live opera and symphonies in movie

theaters nationwide.
It is our hope that the 2011 ICSOM Conference will help to promote the

best practices for our industry, and bolster the efforts o preserve the many hard-
won gains that allow us to do our best to inspire the love and appreciation of
classical music for audiences now and for generations to come.

With best wishes on behalf of the Deiroit Symphony Musicians and Local 5,
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Brian Ventura, 2011 ICSOM Conference Coordinator
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